# NEWSLETTER

# **GYC Spring 2022**



Happy spring 2022! The annual meeting and annual picnic will both be held Saturday August 6<sup>th</sup>. The meeting will begin at 9:00 AM and the picnic will commence at 4:00 PM. The picnic will be pot luck again, as it has been for the past several years.

Nick Milonopoulos has volunteered to provide a class on AED usage. If this is something you are interested in, please let Nick know.

Outside water will be turned on May 1<sup>st</sup>, and parking passes will be available the second week of May.

There will be a new No-Wake Zone established this spring between Pig and Locks islands (see diagram).

## **COMPLETED PROJECTS & UPDATES**

- The approach to C dock has been rebuilt
- A new floor has been installed in one of the lower bathrooms
- The toilet in the other lower bathroom has been fixed



#### **REMINDERS**

No boats or trailers are permitted on the property after May 15

Those who use the grill or deck are expected to clean it when done

Please place your carry-out garbage in the dumpster rather than the clubhouse

For those who ship packages to the club address, please collect your packages promptly, and remember the club managers are NOT responsible for them

The AED is mounted to a wall in the living room, and the First Aid kit is in a red bag beneath the AED

## **PLANNED PROJECTS**

Winnipesaukee Marine will be addressing the pilings for docks 24 and 25, and performing repairs to the headwalls on each end of our property late this fall.

#### **OPEN ISSUES**

No new concerns.